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MEMORANDUM FY 2018-7

TR Metropolitan Planning Organizations
ALDOT Local Transportation Bureau Planning Section
Steve Walker, State Design Engineer
Nicholas Crane, West Central Region

FROM: = ; ; ;\\

D.E. (Ed) Phillips, Jr., State Loﬁf%nsportation Engineer

Reference:  CUBE Training 2018

Please Note: A representative from each Metropolitan Planning Organization is
encouraged to attend this training. Even if the MPO uses a consultant for their travel-
demand modeling, each MPO should be equipped to review their own model before it is
sent to ALDOT. The subject training has been scheduled as follows:

> February 1-2, 2018 — ALDOT Gunter Annex — Lab 1
Topic: Data Sources and Trip Generation

> May 3-4, 2018 — ALDOT Gunter Annex — Lab 1
Topic: Network and Model Development

» August 2-3, 2018 — ALDOT Gunter Annex — Lab 1
Topic: Calibration and Validation

> November 1-2, 2018 — ALDOT Gunter Annex — Lab 1
Topic: Developing the Plan; Scenarios

Classes will begin at 1:15 on Thursday and are expected to end at 12:00 on Friday. These
topics are subject to change based on the needs of the participants. A flash drive is
recommended for reviewing the information on your own.

DEP:MBH/bf

C: Mr. Brad Lindsey, Deputy State Local Transportation Engineer
Dr. Michael Anderson, University of Alabama in Huntsville
Mrs. Connie Wynn, ALDOT Training Coordinator, Central Office





